
 

 

25th April 2024 
 

          Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 Y4 Natural History Museum Trip  
 

   
To support the children’s learning in science, we have organised a visit to the Natural History 
Museum in South Kensington, London. We will be going on Wednesday 1st May.   
 
We will leave school at 9.00am and aim to return by 3pm. 
 
We will be travelling to the museum by bus, train and tube which is free under the Transport for 
London Schools Travel scheme.  
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform and suitable footwear for walking all day. They will 
also need a packed lunch, please ensure that they bring something quick and healthy to eat: no 
sweets please.  Drinks in glass bottles and cans are not allowed.  The children will need their 
school bag or a small rucksack for carrying their lunch in. 
 
If you would like your child to receive a packed lunch provided by the school, please complete the 
form on the reverse of this letter and return it to us no later than Wednesday 24th April.  
Please note that we are unable to provide packed lunches if a pre-order has not been placed by 
this date. 
 
Please complete the permission form using the link below to the google form for your child to 
attend the trip no later than Monday 29th April. 
 
https://forms.gle/9tjohWrfuhZduxpU6 
   
Please let your class teacher know if you are able to accompany the class on this trip.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 4 Team 

 

https://forms.gle/9tjohWrfuhZduxpU6

